
Caledonia Park School
‘Students of Today, Leaders of Tomorrow’

3206 Coady Blvd, Leduc, Alberta T9E 7J8

Phone: (780) 986-7888 Fax: (780) 986-8066

August 28, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome to the 2023/2024 school year! My name is Cassie Peters and I am

privileged to teach your child this year. I graduated from the University of

Alberta with a Secondary Education degree in 2010 and have been at

Caledonia Park School since 2011. Outside of school, I enjoy reading, curling,

playing cards, attempting golf, and an assortment of recreational activities with

my three boys.

This year, I will be teaching Language Arts 7, and Math 8 & 9. I hope to spark

interest and success in the area of mathematics through various projects and

activities. The goal is always to help each student develop their own

mathematical and problem-solving mind and to foster an appreciation for (and

love of!) reading. I strongly encourage students to take ownership of their

education and aim to help students recognize the importance (and joy) of

growth and personal development on their way to becoming life-long learners.

During the course of the year, the students will learn the skills to solve

problems in logical and creative ways.  In order to succeed in these classes,

your child will need to participate, cooperate with others, and bring a positive

attitude! Of course, there may be some difficult obstacles to overcome, so I try

to make myself available for extra help during lunch hours or after school.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s progress, please call

me at (780) 986-7888 or email cassie.peters@blackgold.ca. Please utilize the

school newsletters at www.cps.blackgold.ca and download both the

PowerSchool and Google Classroom APPs on your phone.

I am looking forward to hearing from and working with you to support and

enrich your child’s academic growth!

Sincerely,

Cassie Peters
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